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Ms. Nancy Marconi     DELIVERED BY EMAIL 
Registrar 
Ontario Energy Board 
P.O. Box 2319 
26th Floor 
2300 Yonge Street 
Toronto, ON 
M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Ms. Marconi 
 

RE: EB-2022-0157-Leave to Construct Application- Panhandle Regional 
Expansion Project-Enbridge Gas Inc. 

Further to the Ontario Energy Board’s (OEB) direction in Procedural Order No. 8, please 
find attached the written evidence of the Ontario Greenhouse Vegetable Growers 
(OGVG).   
 
As requested OGVG will make available Dr. Robert Petro, the Energy, Infrastructure and 
Environment Co-ordinator for OGVG, as a witness at the hearing scheduled for 
November 13, 14 and 15, 2023.  Dr. Petro’s C.V. is attached to the written evidence. In 
addition, we have provided an Acknowledgement of Expert’s Duty, executed by Dr. 
Petro, to the extent the OEB determines that any part of Dr. Petro’s written or oral 
evidence constitutes expert opinion. 
 
 
 
Yours very truly, 

 

 
Michael R. Buonaguro 
Encl. 
 


